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 Date:  29th January 2015 
  
 
CONSULTATION ON DRAFT WASTE MANAGEMENT 
(AMENDMENT) REGULATIONS (NORTHERN IRELAND) 
2015 
 
The Department of the Environment has published a 
Consultation on the draft Waste Management Licensing 
(Amendment) Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2015  
 
The purpose of the draft Regulations is to update the technical 
competence element of the Fit and Proper Person test as required 
by Article 3 of the Waste and Contaminated Land (Northern 
Ireland) Order 1997.  
 
This letter is to invite your comments on the proposals contained in 
the consultation document. 
 
A copy of the consultation paper can be downloaded from the 
following website address: 
 
http://www.doeni.gov.uk/index/protect_the_environment/waste.htm. 
 
You can also request a copy by telephone (028 9025 4992); by 
textphone (028 9054 0642); by fax (028 9025 6079); or by writing 
to the address at the bottom of this letter. 
 

mailto:WDRT@doeni.gov.uk
http://www.doeni.gov.uk/index/protect_the_environment/waste.htm


The consultation document can be made available in alternative 
formats and, if appropriate, consultees are asked to contact the 
Department to discuss their needs. 
 
Comments in relation to the consultation paper should be sent 
to the address below and should arrive either by post, fax or 
email by 23rd April 2015:  
 
Brian McCarron 
Environmental Policy Division,  
6th Floor 
Goodwood House,  
Town Parks 
44-58 May Street,  
Belfast BT1 4NN; or 
 
by email:   WDRT@doeni.gov.uk; or 
 
by fax: 028 9025 6079 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Brian McCarron 
Environmental Policy Division 


